From: patricia Macdonal |

Sent: 26 October 2023 15:10
To: Planning Planning
Subject: proposal ref nos 2023/3870

Dear sir or madam | wish to object to the proposal to build a hotel in the basement of the Brunswick Centre.My
reasons are as follows the project will be noisey dusty add to aOUR already polluted air We have many residents
who suffer from mental health issues and the noise will be detrimental to theirmental well being. Apparentiy noisey
condensers will be installed on the roof which willaffect residents on the 7% floor.Our community has enough noise
at present with all the food outlets that are operating till the early hours of the morning | hope you will consider
these points as the residents mental health must be given priority over profits and asthma and copd sufferers do not
need to have an already existing health condition made worse .Young children need a healthy environment in which
to live and the older and more vulnerable members of our community need a bit of peace and quiet as some
residents also suffer from agrophobia Thank you for your attention to this email Patricia Macdonald
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